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Sept 04, 2005
President

United States of America

The White House 

Washington DC 20500

Fax: 1 202 456 2461
Email:
Cc: Congressman Bobby Jindal  
bobby.jindal@mail.house.gov
Cc: South Carolina Assemblywoman Nikki Randhawa-Haley 
haleyn@scstatehouse.net
Dear Mr President
Re: Urgent Assistance required to help remove the holy Sikh Scriptures from the submerged Gurdwara Sahib (Sikh place of worship) in New Orleans 
The prayer of the global Sikh community is with you at this critical time when your administration is dealing with enormous relief operations in the states affected by the Katrina hurricane. 

UNITED SIKHS, www.unitedsikhs.org, a global humanitarian and human development organisation, has started relief operations in the affected states. Through the Sikh community’s generous donations and volunteer efforts, UNITED SIKHS will be supplying langar, hot nutritious meals from our community kitchen, to refugee centres in New Orleans and Houston from Monday. Our volunteers on the ground have also identified an immediate need to supply 6,000 blankets, sheets pillows etc to a refugee centre in New Orleans. Appeals will take place at Gurdwaras all over the United States this Sunday to solicit funds and volunteers for our relief operations.
Whilst we participate in the relief work we are very concerned and helpless for being unable to retrieve our holy scriptures, Guru Granth Sahib Ji, which are in the New Orleans Gurdwara Sahib, which is under flood waters. Due to the flood condition, the Sikh community have not been allowed access to the Gurdwara Sahib premises. As you may be aware, the Guru Granth Sahib Ji, which is the eternal Sikh Guru, is accorded utmost respect and reverence by Sikhs.  

We have received calls from Sikhs in the United States and around the world inquiring about the condition of the Sri Guru Granth Sahib Ji at the said Gurdwara Sahib. On behalf of all Sikhs and the management committee of the said Gurdwara, we seek your intervention and assistance to grant us airlifting facilities and access to the Gurdwara Sahib New Orleans, so that we may bring our scriptures to a place where we are able to accord it due reverence and respect without further delay.

The address of the Gurdwara Sahib New Orleans is:

7225 Benson Court
New Orleans East at 8433 

Morrison Rd.
New Orleans, LA 70127
http://www.pluralism.org/research/profiles/display.php?profile=72490
Gurvinder Singh

Director
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